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Thursday, October 5, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

MP’s Christmas Card competition 2023 

 

This year our local MP, Abena Oppong-Asare, is holding a competition to design her Christmas card. The winning design will be 

used as a Christmas card and sent to more than 1,000 local people and groups. 

 

The theme for this year is ‘What makes me happy in Erith and Thamesmead?’ She would like pupils to draw or paint a design on 

A4 paper that shows what they love about living in Thamesmead. This might include a special place in the community such as 

the parks or open spaces; a favourite shop; landmarks or a person, friend or family member, who makes them smile. Entries 

must be accompanied by a few sentences explaining why the picture makes the young artist happy and why they chose to draw 

it. 

 

If your child wishes to design a card for this competition, then it will need to be returned to school by Wednesday 18th October, 

along with the attached consent form which needs to be filled in by an adult. If a consent form is not received, then 

unfortunately we will not be able to submit your child’s artwork for the competition.  

 

House points will also be available for any child who submits a design. 

 

Any questions, then please direct them to your child’s class teacher or myself. 

 

 

 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

Carrie Chute   Mr Matthew E Harris  

Art Lead    Headteacher 
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